
 
 

 

A Week in Outside School Hours Care 

Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) is time for our students to explore their passions and dive into new 

activities that push them outside of their comfort zones. It is a time for students to get creative and 

explore a variety of activities. 

 

Term 2 is off to a great start with numbers continuing to rise; the children have been working hard on 

making beautiful and creative gifts for Mother’s Day. Lego Masters has inspired multiple children. 

Bridges, houses and spiders have been made and proudly displayed. The month of May provides us with 

two events to recognize and celebrate. Mother’s days (Sunday 12th May) and National Families Week 

(Wednesday 15th May – Tuesday 21st May) this week the children told us that they would like to learn 

about continents, space and Aboriginal culture.  

 

I’d also like to take this opportunity to thank all the families of Aspley State School OSHC. I’ve had 

an amazing experience working as the Coordinator for Aspley, I’ve been provided an opportunity 

within camp Australia to grow and will be taking on the role of Regional Manager. I’m pleased that 

I will still be able to see the children and families as Aspley State School as it falls into my 

portfolio of services. Letitia will be taking over the roll as Coordinator and I know she’ll do a 

fabulous job within the service.                                                                                                                 

Conor 

 

We’re here to make OSHC the best experience possible. If you have any questions about the program, 

feel free to drop by, meet the team and see what happens first hand in the program. If you would rather 

talk to our friendly Customer Care Team you can call them on 1300 105 343. The team are available 24 

hours a day, 7 days a week – except for National Public Holidays. 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 
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